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Update to Dentsu X Australia Settlement Announcement 

 

Further to the announcement to the ASX on 30 May 2019 in relation to the settlement 

agreement with Dentsu X Australia, Adcorp confirms that there are no material changes to 

what has been previously disclosed in the 30 June 2018 and the 31 December 2018 

financial statements. 
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